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First name: James

Last name: Philipps
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Comments: Dear administration, 

 

I do not support the Stibnite Gold Mine project. I have rafted and  fished the salmon each and every year for the

last five years, and the populations of Salmonids in these waters and the Main Salmon continue to decline year

by year. This is a risk that I, and hopefully you, am not willing to take. Do not forget what lies downstream. 

 

Best, 


